Renee Englen

From:

newwestrehab@aol.com

Sent:

Tuesday, May 09, 2017 12:14 PM

To:

MRO

Subject:

Allocation of healthcare dollars in the Work Comp. Industry

Dear Arizona Medical Resource Office:

The Arizona Industrial Commission should allow medical dollars to spent on patient care services rather than middle management.

- 1. We need to end the perverse incentives of 'middleman' discount networks which take millions of dollars away from patient care.
- 2. Let's spend health care dollars on health care services, not out-of-state 'middlemen' who do not provide health care, but divert massive taxpayer dollars away from Arizona.
- 3. Injured workers in Arizona (and CA) deserve the best treatment possible. Payment of at least 90% of the fee schedule will be superior to that which can be provided when middlemen demand that PTs accept 50-60% discounts OR risk losing their referrals.

Sincerely,

Henry Helms, PT New West Rehabilitation Inc. 714-542-6646